
EACEA has published the second call for the Intra-Africa Academic Mobility Scheme. 

The deadline for submission of project proposals is on 02/05/2017. 

The programme funds partnerships between HEIs from different countries in Africa 

and grants scholarships for students and academics to carry out studies, research or 

teaching in another African country. It focuses on the organisation and 

implementation of mobility at Master and PhD level, as well as of university staff. 

Mobility can be degree-seeking or credit-seeking and has to be under 7 priority 

thematic fields: Education; Journalism and information; Business, administration and 

law; Natural sciences; Information and communication technologies; Engineering, 

manufacturing and construction and Agriculture, forestry, fisheries and veterinary. 

In addition to the organisation of the mobility, the project budget covers scholarships 

for students and staff which include: monthly subsistence allowances, a settling-in 

allowance, participation costs (tuition fees, etc.), contribution to research costs, 

travel and insurance. 

All call related documents can be found here: 

http://eacea.ec.europa.eu/intra-africa/funding/intra-africa-academic-mobility-

scheme-2017_en 

For any questions, please write to EACEA at: 

EACEA-IntraAfrica-IntraACP@ec.europa.eu 

  

Η πρόσκληση εκδήλωσης ενδιαφέροντος είναι διαθέσιμη και στα ελληνικά: 

http://eur-lex.europa.eu/legal-

content/EL/TXT/PDF/?uri=CELEX:C2017/029/15&from=FR 
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